[bookmark: _GoBack]A new school year is upon us, and the third floor of the Noel Library is ready to welcome you to LSU Shreveport! Our new exhibit, “The Treasures of the Northwest Louisiana Archives and the James Smith Noel Collection,” begins August 4th. The materials on display will introduce you to the remarkable depth and breadth of these two special collections. The archives provide a glimpse into the history of society, culture, and business in the Ark-La-Tex region from 1830 to today; the Noel Collection is the 200,000 volume legacy of Mr. James Smith Noel, a collector of antiquarian materials. Both these collections are open for public and campus use, so come visit and see how these amazing materials can inspire and teach you!

The exhibit will run from August through September and is open Monday-Friday from 8:00 a.m.-4:30 p.m. For more information or to arrange a tour contact Martha Lawler at 318-798-4163 or Martha.Lawler@lsus.edu or Laura McLemore at 318-797-5378 or Laura.McLemore@LSUS.edu.

